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DEC 41990

MEMORANDUM FOR: Jared S. Wermeil, Chief, Human Factors Assessment Branch
Division of Licensee Performance and Quality Evaluation
NRR

FROM: Lee H. Bettenhausen, Chief, Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-219/90-80

Enclosed is GPU Nuclear's response to NRC Inspection Report No. 50-219/90-80
in which Human Factor Assessment Branch (HFAB) personnel participated. We
would appreciate your review and comments from a HFAB perspective on the
acceptability of the licensee's response in the area of program evaluation and
job and task analysis for the operator training programs. If you have any
questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Richard Conte of my staff
at FTS 346-b210.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Originalsigaeaen

Lee H. Bettenhausen, Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: As stated
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